
 

 
 
 
 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
October 7, 2014 
 
 
Matthew Joye 
Daily Bruin 
Email: mjoye@media.ucla.edu 
 
Re: Public Records Request - PRR # 14-2335 
 
Dear Mr. Joye: 
 
This is a response to your request for public records under the California Public Records Act (CPRA), dated 
October 5, 2014, which UCLA received on October 6, 2014, in which you requested "UCLA men’s basketball 
coach Steve Alford’s contract extension, which was announced by the UCLA Athletic Department on Friday, 
Oct. 3."  UCLA departments completed the search for the responsive documents and, pursuant to California 
Government Code section 6253, we are making the requested records/data available to you.  Please find enclosed 
all such records that were found to be responsive to your request.  
 
Although the CPRA authorizes UCLA to charge for reproduction costs and/or programming services,[1] as a 
courtesy these fees have been waived.  Any subsequent requests may be subject to copying and/or programming 
fees. 
 
This completes the response to your request.  Should you have any questions, please contact me at (310) 794-
8741 or via email at rkatsura@finance.ucla.edu and reference the PRR number found above in the subject line. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Rebecca Katsura 
Office Coordinator, Information Practices  
(310) 794-8741 | (310) 794-8961 (fax) | records@ucla.edu 

                                                 
[1] California Government Code §6253(b) 
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